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REAL ESTATE
Opportunities In A Tight 

Commercial Market

Available industrial space in Queens and the other boroughs has been
dwindling rapidly as residential growth absorbs rezoned loft and single
story warehouse buildings. Nevertheless, there are still many well
priced properties currently available for new or expanding industrial

space users. The following is a selection of Greiner-Maltz exclusive offerings,
which will help to provide the space necessary for New York City's industrial
growth.
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Please call me for any additional information or to arrange for an inspection appointment.

John Maltz, SIOR, President, of Greiner-Maltz can be reached at 718-786-5050,
via email at jmaltz@greinermaltz.com, or at www.greinermaltz.com.


